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August 2019 

Day and night work on M5 Motorway, Hume Highway and 
Moorebank Avenue from Tuesday 13 August 2019  
In planning for potential road upgrades, we are conducting investigation and survey work in the local area. 

 

 

Roads and Maritime Services will carry out essential geotechnical, utility investigations and survey work on 

the M5 Motorway between Heathcote Road and The Hume Highway, Moorebank.  

The investigation work will be carried out between Tuesday 13 August and Friday 25 October 2019, 

weather permitting. Work during the day will occur on weekdays between 7am and 6pm and on Saturday 

between 8am and 1pm.  

Additionally, night work will be carried out for up to 20 night shifts during this period. Work during the night 

will occur on weekdays between 9pm and 5am with noisier work completed before 11pm. 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact. 

We will schedule the work in stages at different locations so residents will not be affected for more than two 

consecutive nights per week. 

Traffic changes 
During the night work, lane closures will take place on the M5 Motorway, Hume Highway, Moorebank 

Avenue and Lakewood Crescent. Traffic control and a reduced speed limit will be in place for the safety of 

workers, motorists and pedestrians.  

For your safety please follow traffic signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 

livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

http://www.livetraffic.com/
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Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact the project team on 1800 519 525 during business hours or email 
m5moorebank@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Please email your details to the address above if you would like to know about updates regarding the 
project over email. 

For more information on this project, visit https://rms.work/m5moorebank. Thank you for your patience 

during this important work. 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 519 525. 

  

mailto:m5moorebank@rms.nsw.gov.au
https://rms.work/m5moorebank

